

September 22, 2021

Louise L.E. Miller, J.D. Town Administrator Town of Wayland 41 Cochituate Road Wayland, MA 01778

Re: River's Edge Construction Certification

Dear Ms. Miller:

This letter serves as a Certificate of Partial Completion for the River's Edge Development Project relating to the Town's utility obligations.

To date, 50% of the wastewater utility piping has been installed as of September 8<sup>th</sup>, 2021. We anticipate meeting the October 1<sup>st</sup>, 2021 deadline to receive effluent flow from the development site.

Additionally, we are working diligently to meet full project completion by the January 15th, 2022 deadline.

An update on construction progress will be provided by October 15th, 2021 outlining progress made by that date.

If we can be of any further assistance regarding this matter, please contact us at our office.

Very truly yours, BEA Group, Inc.

Andrew Dennehy, PE Senior Associate